
Explanatory Note 
 
Greggs plc have requested that consideration of planning applications 18/01155/FUL 
and 18/01156/ADV, Units 13 & 14 Collingwood Centre, Preston North Road, North 
Shields be deferred. This is to provide them with further time to address the issues 
raised by the Environmental Health Officer concerning insufficient information about 
the proposed extraction system and to put forward a scheme that is acceptable to 
the EHO.  
 
Greggs’ request has been accepted by the Chair as he wishes the Committee to be 
in possession of all the relevant information before reaching its decision. The 
applications will not therefore be considered at the meeting on Tuesday 30 October 
2018.  
 
It is anticipated that the applications will be considered at the next meeting on 27 
November 2018 but this is to be confirmed.   
 


